
 

 

 

March 17, 2016 

Traffic Alert  

22nd Street Sewer Augmentation Project 

Swan Road to Alvernon Way 

 
This is a series of traffic alerts that will be issued throughout the construction of the 22nd Street Sewer 

Augmentation Project. These alerts will announce construction, detour and street closure information as it 

affects traffic.  

The following traffic control will be in place on March 17, 2016 from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. the following 

morning while the contractor completes pressure tests on portions of the newly installed water transmission 

line. Traffic control restrictions may change daily while these tests are being completed. 

Please watch for updated traffic alerts. 

 Southbound Alvernon  

 Through traffic at 22nd Street will be reduced to one travel lane  

 Left turn movements at 22nd Street will not be permitted 

 Right turn movements at 22nd Street are unrestricted 

 

Northbound Alvernon 

 Through travel at 22nd Street will be reduced to one-travel lane  

 Left-turn movements at 22nd Street will be reduced to one left-turn lane 

 Right turn movements onto 22nd Street are unrestricted 

 

Eastbound 22nd Street 

 Through travel at Alvernon Way will be reduced to two-travel lanes 

 Left turn movements at Alvernon Way will not be permitted 

 Right turn movements at Alvernon Way are unrestricted 

 

Westbound 22nd Street 

 Through travel at Alvernon Way will be reduced to one-travel lane 

 Left turn movements at Alvernon Way will not be permitted 

 Right turn movements at Alvernon Way will not be permitted 

 

 

For your safety, please observe all traffic control signage, message boards and obey reduced speed 

limits. Watch for construction personnel and equipment in the work zone. 

 

For additional information visit www.sewerimprovements.info. 

You can also call the information line at 520-622-2527 

 

http://www.sewerimprovements.info/

